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Top Secret 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

When we return to school, after the Easter break, we are inviting in an archaeological company to 

help Year 1 find some dinosaur bones.  Who knows what else they will find!  

This will be a fantastic experience for the children to prepare for their next topic, and 

guaranteed to be an unforgettable day! 

The company will be coming to school on Wednesday 18th April.  

There is a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to help towards the cost of the visit.   

Please sign the slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher together with your voluntary 

contribution. 

Many thanks. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

R. Lowman-Saran, R. Sandhu & Hussain  

Year 1 Class Teachers 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The Beeches Primary School 

Name of Child  …………………………………………………………..  Class  ………………………………. 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £5.00 for the dinosaur experience. 

 

Signed  …………………………………………………………………………  Parent/Carer 

 


